
 

610 K C 1000 WATTS 

HAL CLARK, Station Manager 

MARVIN JOHNSTON, Program Director 

C. J. McCREDIE, Technical Director 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street N. E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

BOX 437, KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 

January 31, 1953 

Your report of reception of KWIE on the morning 
of January 13th, during our test period is 
acknowledged and gratefully received. 

Thanks for writing to us. 

CJMc:mij 

Very truly yours, 

teef/t4 

C. `J. McCredie 
Chief Engineer 


